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County Council to Committee, 24.10.2013 

By way of explanation, my response would be: 

‘The Authority does not have the resources to consider buildings of local interest. 

The priorities are to determine listed building consent applications as quickly as 

possible to the standard expected by the Government, and to tackle the endemic 

situation of unauthorised works to listed buildings’. 

However, I am forwarding this e-mail to Eifion Bowen, Head of Planning as he may 

want to amend the above draft response. 

John G Llewelyn 


